Aspen (@)

September 23, 2020

Mike Stegner

128 NW McKenzie

Lee's Summit, MO

Re:  Wall Inspection

Dear Mike,

As requested, Aspen has investigated the construction of the retaining wall for the 128 NW
McKenzie project. The inspection occurred on 9-23-2020. Geogrid lengths were measured at 5'
and spacing between blocks were adequate. The wall construction appears to meet standard
industry practices.

If you have any questions, please contact our office.
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15 Ellis Avenue
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